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To: IPART Mailbox
Subject: Bellingen Shire Council proposed 20% Rate Increase

Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing in regard to a proposed rate increase in Bellingen Shire Council of 20% which has generated a great deal of
concern in rate payers in the area.

With a national CPI running currently around 2%, no dialogue with constituency undertaken, no notification to rate holders of
proposed special use for the funds, this 20% increase would appear to be completely inappropriate and unjustified.

Please consider this a formal request for the Tribunal to investigate this issue, and revert to me at your earliest convenience.

Yours faithfully,

Resident / Owner





